65 North Elk Street Sandusky, Michigan 48471
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Garry M. Biniecki Bradley A. Roff
SHERIFF UNDERSHERIFF
May 11, 2015

Janae Marshall Office Manager
Pauly Jail Building Company
17515 Bataan Court
Noblesville, IN 46062

SUBJECT: Sanilac County Addition & Renovation Project, Letter of Recommendation

Ms. Marshall,

It is with great pride, pleasure, and gratitude that I am writing this letter to say thank you and all of
your staff at Pauly Jail Building Company for a job well done on our jail addition and renovation
project.

From day one of the project your company’s presence was known as Pauly led the way in making the
pieces fit. The project started in July of 2012 with phase one the addition, and culminated in February
of 2014 with the renovation complete. Pauly Jail Building Company owned this project, and made
several cost saving recommendations along the way.

One suggestion I recall was made by Mr. Jared Bailey was to upgrade the original 1955 portion of the
jail by replacing the old brass lock and keys with the latest technology of installing electronic door
locks. I now know the project would have failed without this conversion. Although it was Accurate
Controls who did the electronics, Mr. Bailey and your field Superintendent Travis Bush coordinated
the conversion with Accurate Controls to make it all work.

Customer service is important to me and there was no letdown by the company.
Pauly Jail repaired or replaced components in a timely manner to keep us up and running.

In closing I would recommend Pauly Jail Building Company to any detention facility whether building
new or renovating an existing prison or jail and want to extend a heartfelt thank you to both Jared
Baily and Travis Bush for a job well done.

o

Sincerely, ’
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Gan‘y/M./ Biniecki

She,ﬁ/ff/ of Sanilac County

Cc: Janae Marshall Office Manager



